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SUNDAY MORNINGS:   (starts at 9:45 a.m.)  

 Book of Faith class is studying the book of Exodus.   We will        
continue Exodus until we finish this book of the Bible.  Meets in the 
Cross room.  

 

 Footsteps class continues a study of Christian History &   
Teaching. Today's topic explores Orthodoxy and Augustine.  For 
more information go to https://sites.google.com/view/candc300/
home?authuser=0 and click on "Christian History" or contact 
Robert Hughes, 980-339-7551.  Meets in the parlor.   

 

 Good Soil (young families group) is discussing the Enneagram and 
how it can be used in parenting.  Meets in the Good Soil Room. 

Adult discipleship 
Let’s Celebrate Next Sunday, March 8th! 
Our Stewardship Celebration is just around 
the corner- Sunday, March 8th after the 2nd            
service.   This is a time for EVERYONE to come     
celebrate the ministries of Cross & Crown with 
Chili and an Ice Cream bar.  There will be a prize 

for best chili! But we need to know who is bringing what, so 
please click on the link below to sign up!  

Please visit the sign-up genius link below to sign up for a dish to 
bring.   https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/8050E48A8AA2AA5FD0-chili 

OWLS!  GET YOUR GAME ON!   
Join us this Thursday, March 5th, 9:30 
to 12 noon in the Fellowship Hall for a 
morning of fun and games. We will have 

board games, cards, and puzzles. As we gather, everyone 
will join in whatever game group they want. Bring a bag 
lunch if you like, and we will supply popcorn. And bring 

your own favorite games.             Hope to see you there! 

2020 Men's Golf Outing-- JOIN US! 
Friday, April 3rd, 9:30 a.m. start time 
Red Bridge Golf Club (Locust, NC) 
4-man Captain's Choice 

$48/player (includes golf, cart, range balls, and lunch) 
Selected charity for this year - Bright Blessings USA. 

Annual Yard Sale is May 2nd!   We are now 

accepting donations.  NO CLOTHING                         

however.  

NEXT SATURDAY, MARCH 7TH, ROADSIDE CLEAN-UP 
Come this Saturday and help with Cross & Crown’s 

Roadside Clean-Up!    We have adopted several high-
ways around the church needing a quarterly clean-up.   
Please be at the Church at 8:45 a.m.!  We should be 
finished around 10:30 a.m.  Bring along gloves and 

appropriate clothing for being outside! 

,ÅÎÔ ÉÓ ÈÅÒÅ ÁÎÄ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒͻÓ -ÉÄ×ÅÅË ,ÅÎÔÅÎ 
ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅÓȟ ×Å ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÃÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÕÎÉÑÕÅ ÆÁÉÔÈ 
×ÉÔÎÅÓÓ ÏÆ ÄÉÆÆÅÒÅÎÔ ÉÎÄÉÖÉÄÕÁÌÓ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ "ÉÂÌÅȢ 7Å 
×ÉÌÌ ÔÁËÅ ÏÎÅ ÉÎÄÉÖÉÄÕÁÌ ÐÅÒ ×ÅÅË ÁÎÄ  ÅØÐÌÏÒÅ ÈÏ× 
ÔÈÅÓÅ ÆÏÌËÓ ÍÉÇÈÔ ÓÐÅÁË ÔÏ ÕÓ  ÔÏÄÁÙȢ  7Å ×ÉÌÌ ÁÌÓÏ 
ÅÎÊÏÙ 4ÁÉÚé ÍÕÓÉÃȢ -ÁËÅ ,ÅÎÔ  ÍÅÁÎÉÎÇÆÕÌ ÔÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒ 
ÂÙ ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÉÎÇ ÉÎ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅÓȦ  

-ÁÒÃÈ τȟ ρρȟ ρψȟ ςυ ÁÔ φȡτυ ÐȢÍȢ      (ÅÁÌÉÎÇ 3ÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÏÎ !ÐÒÉÌ ρȢ 

Tree cleanup work is now in progress on the front of our property. 
Congregation Council approved the J.R. Morgan Tree Service bid of 
$14,150 to clear 31 trees in the front and to do additional cleaning 
and removal on the side and back property, up to the tree line. This 
payment will come from our Capital Reserve fund and be supported 
also by a generous gift from the NC Synod of the ELCA for $5,000, 

designated for tornado damage cleanup.   

A Way To Pray 
ñIôve heard about Centering Prayer, but I donôt really óget itô.ò If 
this is you and you want to learn more, take advantage of an 
upcoming opportunity. Contemplative Outreach of the Piedmont 
is offering a workshop on Centering Prayer that will help you  
understand and learn to use this ancient form of prayer. 

March 14, 10 a.m.ð3 p.m. 
Matthews United Methodist Church 

Includes lunch 
Cost is $35 

To read more or register, go to copnc.org and click on Events. 
(Registration closes March 6th.) Easter Flowers 

ItĊs time to order your Easter flowers!  We have 
added azaleas to the collection this year!  They 
come in 6č pots in either pink or white.  The 
order forms are in the bulletin, or you can      
request one from the church ofĖce.  We have 

Easter lilies, calla lilies, hydrangeas, mandevillas, gerber         
daisies and azaleas.  Check the color selection on the form.  
When you Ėll out the form donĊt forget to put your name, 
whom you are honoring/remembering with your flowers and 
your check all together in the offering plate.  If you donĊt 
wish to get a plant consider giving a donation to COS Kids.  
THE DEADLINE IS MARCH 15TH!  Flowers will be available to 

take home after the late service on Easter morning. 

Be Still & Know - a Contemplative Prayer group will 
meet following the 2nd worship service. Some            
participants bring a bag lunch. Meditation starts at 
12:45 p.m. for 1 hour. New participants are welcome. 
For more information talk with Robert or Judy Hughes 
or go to https://sites.google.com/view/candc300/

home?authuser=0 and click on "Be Still."   

NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING 2021  

We need all 8
th
 through 12

th
 grade students as of fall 2020 and 

parents to join us for a kick off meeting after late service on 

Sunday, March 22, 2020.  The Cross and Crown Youth Group 

is looking for you and your parents if you are a student in 8
th
 

grade through 12
th
 grade and want to attend the 2021        

National Youth gathering in Minneapolis, MN June 29 through 

July 3, 2021. This life changing event is put on by the ELCA 

and occurs every 3 three years with 30,000 high school youth 

and adult leaders from across the ELCA. Through days spent in 

interactive learning, worship, Bible study, service and             

fellowship, young people grow in faith and are challenged and 

inspired to live their faith in their daily lives.  Please join us for 

this kickoff meeting to learn more about the event, costs and 

other program details, and fundraising opportunities in advance 

of next year³s gathering. We look forward to seeing you on  

March 22nd.   

Remember Heather Langan, who is a former member of C&C and 
was employed here for a time? She is now being ordained today as 

a Pastor. Several from C&C will be traveling to Claremont for the 
event. Join us! 

4:00 p.m. Sunday, March 1st 
St. Mark's Lutheran in Claremont 
Reception following, with a meal 

SAVE THE DATE!  
Cross & Crown will be hosting a Community Easter Egg Hunt on 

Saturday, April 4th at 10am.  
Join us for the hunt as well as games, crafts, face painting, and 

a very special visitor!  VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED!  CANDY 
DONATIONS ARE NEEDED TOO!  (No plastic eggs needed) 

 
A Day that Will Change Your Life 

All pastors in the NC Synod ELCA have had the chance to be part 
of this eye-opening workshop, and now it is coming to you. Itôs 
easy to attend, right here at C&C, and well worth the day. And itôs 
free.            
                 Developing Culturally Sensitive Leaders 

Saturday, March 7th, 9 a.m.ð4:30 p.m. (with lunch) 
Led by Rev. CeCee Mills and Rev. Matt Canniff-Kesecker 

 

Registration needed so we have materials for everyone. To sign up, 
go to nclutheran.org and click on Events. Step out in faith and give 
yourself the gift of this experience! 
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